
Dear Parent, 
 
Here are some further details for Wednesday 9th July when your child will be staying in school and not 
attending any of the end of year trips.  Students will not be attending their normal timetabled lessons as 
a range of activities have been planned by staff to ensure a fun day for all.  
 
Students will need to arrive at school punctually at the usual time.   
 
Students are not expected to wear school uniform, however it is important that your child is dressed 
appropriately.  Please ensure that all clothes are suitable, for example shorts and skirts are a suitable 
length.  Students will also need to wear appropriate shoes or trainers as there will be a range of 
activities including physical activities throughout the day.  Short, hotpants style shorts and crop tops 
that do not cover the chest or midriff are not appropriate and should not be worn.   
 
The school canteen will be open as usual before school, at break and lunch although there will be a 
more limited offering than usual.  Free school meals will be available for students who already receive 
them.  Students are still welcome to bring a packed lunch and snacks for the day.  As it is most likely 
going to be warm, students will need to bring water as it is really crucial that they stay hydrated during 
the day.  Also, sun protection may be required. 
 
School will finish at the normal time so students can make their usual way home. 
 
To ensure a great day for all please remind your child that students are expected to behave in a polite 
and considerate manner at all times in accordance with the school’s  Behaviour Policy. The decisions and 
instructions of staff must be entirely respected and followed at all times. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school on 01704 893259 or via 
enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org   

Yours faithfully, 

Burscough Priory 
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